

PERMANENT MISSION OF JAMAICA

GENEVA

Reference No. 502/13

The Permanent Mission of Jamaica to the Office of the United Nations and its Specialized Agencies at Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to refer to the fourth periodic report of Jamaica, submitted in accordance with Article 40 of the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights, which will be considered by the Human Rights Committee during its 118th Session, at meetings to be held on 18th and 19th October, 2016.

The Permanent Mission of Jamaica further has the honour to advise that the Government of Jamaica will be represented at the meetings by the following officials:

His Excellency Wayne McCook, C.D. Ambassador Permanent Representative of Jamaica to the Office of the United Nations at Geneva Head of Delegation

Mrs. Carol Palmer Permanent Secretary Ministry of Justice

Mrs. Nicholette Williams
Director (Acting)
International Organisations Department
Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Foreign Trade

Miss Cherryl Gordon
Minister
Deputy Permanent Representative
Permanent Mission of Jamaica to the
Office of the United Nations at Geneva

O	H	CHE	ζŀ	REG	IS	TRY
---	---	-----	----	-----	----	-----

1.2 OCT 2016

				.11
Re	c <mark>ipie</mark> nt:	s :H.E	2 Comm	ritter
			••••••	

Miss Nardia Andrews Deputy Director of Legal Services Ministry of Justice

Mrs. Patrice Laird-Grant
Minister-Counsellor
Permanent Mission of Jamaica to the
Office of the United Nations at Geneva

Miss Lishann Salmon
First Secretary
Permanent Mission of Jamaica to the
Office of the United Nations at Geneva

Miss Simara Howell
First Secretary
Permanent Mission of Jamaica to the
Office of the United Nations at Geneva

The Permanent Mission of Jamaica to the Office of the United Nations and its Specialized Agencies at Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 11th October, 2016

Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights

Palais des Nations

<u>Geneva</u>